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RAILROAD COMPANIES. 

any strong or intoxicating liquor, except such person be duly 
authorized, as provided in chapter two hundred and five of the 
laws of this state, passed in the year of our Lord one thousand 
eight hundred and forty-six; on pain of forfeiting not less 
than twenty nor more than three hundred dollars; or such 
offender, at the discretion of the court, may be punished by 
imprisonment in the county jail not less than thirty days nor 
more than six months. 

SECT. 2. All fines, forfeitures or penalties, provided by this 
act, may be recovered before any court of competent jurisdic­
tion, by an action of debt, in the name of the person prose­
cuting, or of the town or plantation, where the offense may 
have been committed, or by indictment; and the whole for­
feiture, so recovered, shall, when recovered, enure to the sole 
use of such town or plantation. 

SECT. 3. All acts and parts of acts inconsistent with the 
provisions of this act are hereby repealed. 

[Approved August 29, 1850.] 

An act in relatioll to railroad con1panics. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and HMtSe of Representatives 
in Leglslature assembled, as follows: 

SECT. 1. All railroad companies now chartered, or that may 
hereafter be chartered by the state, shall pay all fees and other 
expenses of the county commissioners which shall hereafter be 
incurred in the settlement of all questions between said com­
panies and the owners or occupants of land through which said 
railroads are located; provided, however, that when an appeal 
from the decision of the county commissioners is taken to a 
jury upon the question of damages, the losing party shall pay 
the costs of said appeal. 

SECT. 2. This act shall take effect from and after its 8,p~ 
proval by the govel'llor. 

[Approved August 29, 1850.] 
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